

Wyoming Association

For Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Dance

December 10, 2020 To: Jyl Steinback Executive Director Shape Up US 16356 N. Thompson Peak Parkway Scottsdale, AZ 85254-2214

Dear Ms. Steinback:

This letter is written in support of the program entitled Shape Up US and is being submitted on behalf of the Wyoming Association for Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Dance. (WAHPERD). We support your goal to "Build a Healthier Future" and empower children and families to lead healthier, happier lives.

WAHPERD is committed to providing assistance and support while empowering its membership to initiate, develop, and conduct programs in educating the public about the benefits of an active healthy lifestyle. As an educator and the Executive Director for WAHPERD, we offer support for the mission of Shape Up Us addressing childhood obesity through education and advocacy, and look forward to this partnership.

We are grateful for your generosity in sharing your Hip Hop Healthy Heart Program for Children (HPC) free of charge to all of our elementary health and physical education teachers throughout Wyoming.

Sincerely,

Deb Stephenson

Executive Director WAHPERD